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On behalf of the board and management please accept our apologies for the lack of entertainment in 
May. We understand how important this is to members. We were very short of bartenders and servers 
so this was the best option to reduce stress on our staff. Please be patient with the staff as we are 
working to fill these positions. And please direct negative feedback to board members or management 
as serving staff cannot change the situation and only adds more stress to the situation. The expectation 
is to bring back entertainment in early June.  


